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Y4Y Québec and ECO-02 invite youth to attend a bilingual
panel discussion on locals’ opinion of Law 96.

Saguenay, Thursday 22 September 2022 : On Thursday, October 13 from 6 to 8 p.m., Y4Y Québec
and ECO-02 are hosting a discussion at Le Montagnais Hotel in Chicoutimi, where panelists will share
their thoughts on Bill 96. This public conversation will highlight English- and French-speaking panelists
from the region who will discuss their vision of the law, its positive aspects, its shortcomings, as well as
its impact on the future of the communities it targets. They will express how they feel about the law and
the changes they would make to it. This discussion will take place in a context of understanding and
respect, so as to gain a better understanding of everyone's reality.

The activity is aimed primarily at young people aged 16 to 35, but the general public and the media are
welcome and are encouraged to attend. This discussion is intended to be apolitical and non-partisan.
Translators will be present and the event will end with a question and answer period.

Y4Y Québec (Youth 4 Youth Québec) is a non-profit organization committed to addressing the
issues facing English-speaking youth (aged 16-30) across Québec. If you want to learn more or get
involved, y4yquebec.org is a great place to start!

ECO-02 (English Community Organization of Saguenay-Lac-Saint-Jean) is a non-profit
organization fostering the well-being of the English-speaking communities through existing community
programs and information available to them. They support and nurture the development of partnerships
with existing French organizations through discussions of the needs and priorities of the English-speaking
communities that they serve.
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